
From: Charlotte Minasian <cbminasian@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 2:52 PM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: VOTE NO TO SLV DEVELOPMENT

Dear Chairperson:

I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed SLV project. How this unsightly and irrevocably 

damaging project has progressed to this point is a concern. There will be detrimental impact on the 

environment and the town’s infrastructure. 

This project must be rejected. There is too much at stake if this project is approved. There must be other

ways to provide affordable housing in this community. It certainly isn’t this proposed eyesore. 

Why is the project’s approval left to the Zoning Board members? Such a huge and impactful project 

should be placed before the voters to let the residents of Manchester decide.

Thank you.

Charlotte Minasian

5 Woodholm Road

Manchester, MA 01944

978-500-9826 (m)

978-526-9171 (p)

cbminasian@gmail.com




